
U.S. Department of Homeland Security
TSA
PSC-115
APO, AE 09213 

26 January 2005

To Whom It May Concern

I had the privilege of working with Agnieszka Drzaszcz, during a week long Airport
Assessment conducted in Krakow, Poland.   As one of her International Clients, I was
tremendously pleased with her professionalism and skills as an interpreter and translator.
Ms. Drzaszcz provided a colleague and I with Polish to English interpretation during
several meetings and briefings.  Ms. Drzaszcz also dedicated additional time to translate
documents necessary for completing our assessment.  

Ms. Drzaszcz is an extremely talented and fast learner who was able to quickly grasp and
understand the technical language used in the aviation industry.  Ms. Drzaszcz was able
to make the conversations between the Polish Government Officials,  Airport Officials
and myself flow smoothly with what appeared to be minimal effort on her part.  She
worked  diligently  over  extended  periods  of  time  effectively  expressing  our  concerns
diplomatically.  

I  have  worked  with  other  interpreters  over  the  past  few  years,  and  I  feel  that  Ms.
Drzaszcz’s cognitive skills and abilities were above the norm.  I strongly recommend Ms
Drzaszcz as an English interpreter/translator.  She was a valuable asset to the success of
our visit to Poland.
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